
Gan Israel Parents:

In an effort to raise money for our school, we are 
asking that you please donate all empty or used 

Ink-jet and Laser printer cartridges.
Cartridges can be collected from home, work, 

friends, and neighbors. This will help raise money 
and protect the environment. Cartridges need to be 

placed in a zip lock bag to prevent leakage.

Thank you,

The Gan Israel Preschool PTA  
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